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October 27, 2022

Good afternoon, the intent of this email is to formally resign Arthur V. Strother from the City of
Providence Zoning Board of Review, due to his health. My father would like thank the Board and the City
of Providence for his appointments over the years. He truly will miss you all.

Respectfully submitted in the behalf of Arthur V. Strother.
Best regards

Heather Strother
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